
 

Halloween Costume  

Guidelines 
On Friday, October 29,  

Halloween costumes/make-up  
can be worn to school with the  

following guidelines - 
  

 Costumes must be safe and appropriate for a  
school environment 

 No masks that cover whole face &/or head 
 No excessively scary/gory costumes or makeup 

 No weapon props (guns, swords, etc.) 
 
 

Students who do not follow the guidelines will be  
asked to call home for a change of clothes.   

 
 


